
Kennebunkport Short Term Rental Meeting 
32 North Street,  

Kennebunkport Fire Dept Meeting Room 
January 8th 2019 

 
Committee members in attendance:  Linda Flint, Werner Gilliam, Susan Hill, Bill 
Junker, Jane Evelyn, Marlene Raum, Ann Hand, Sheila Mathews-Bull 
 
Minutes for the 11/14/18 – discussed and approved. 
 
Discussion:  
Werner Gilliam presented the initial draft presentation that the STR committee intends 
to bring forward to the Board of Selectmen in the near future.  Slides contained 
information concerning number of short term rentals, general survey information, all 

the survey question results, a listing of perceived STR issues along with findings, and 
some potential next steps.   Requested changes to the slide included the following: 
Verify STR data being used is just private homes and not hotels, remove Portland vs 
Kennebunkport comparison and either find a town similar to the Port, or just present 
Port data and a request for seeing breakdown of zip codes for the survey mailing. 
Request was made for a reformatting of the slide that outlined perceived issues with 
short term rentals vs the findings.  All other information presented was to be posted to 
the Town website.  The committee decided that it wanted to have one more meeting in 
January, date to be determined.   
 
   
Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm 
 
 


